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Sunday Bible Study
9:30am - 10:10am

Sunday Worship
10:20am - 11:30am

Sunday Afternoon
Worship
5:00pm - 5:00pm

3 4 5

Wednesday Night
Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible Study at the church
building.

6 7 8

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

9

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
9:30am - 6:00pm
Please join us next week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

10

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

11

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

12

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

13

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

14

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!

15
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Sunday Bible Study
9:30am - 10:10am

Sunday Worship
10:20am - 11:30am

Sunday Afternoon
Worship
5:00pm - 5:00pm

Gospel Meeting with
Donnie Miller
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Please join us this week
for a series of meetings
as we hear Donnie Miller
deliver messages from
God's word. We will
meet Sunday for class at
9:30 am, worship at
10:20 am, and then at
5:00 pm. On Monday
through Friday we will
meet at 7:00 pm each
evening. We hope to see
you!
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Sunday Bible Study
9:30am - 10:10am

Sunday Worship
10:20am - 11:30am

Sunday Afternoon
Worship
5:00pm - 5:00pm

17 18 19

Wednesday Night
Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible Study at the church
building.
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Sunday Bible Study
9:30am - 10:10am

Sunday Worship
10:20am - 11:30am

Sunday Afternoon
Worship
5:00pm - 5:00pm

24 25 26

Wednesday Night
Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible Study at the church
building.

27 28 29

Category Key
Anniversaries
Gospel Meeting
Last Wed Monthly Singing
Quarterly Singing
Vacation Bible School
Worship Assemblies
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